
 
 
 
 

Boyden Public Library 
Patron Policy 

 
The Boyden Public Library has the following policy in place regarding disruptive library patrons. 
 
If a patron is acting in a way that is disruptive in the library setting they will be given a warning by 
the library employee who is working. If the behavior continues then the patron will be asked to 
leave. It will be up to the discretion of the library employee and the library director for what length 
of time this patron will not be allowed in the library.  
 
It is a privilege to be able to be in the library. It is important to respect the library, the library 
employees, yourself and other library patrons. Anyone who acts inappropriately will forego his or 
her privilege.  
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